
 



across several missions in the areas of conduct and discipline, waste management, Umoja 

implementation, fuel management, and air operations. Mr. Chairman, we note that many of 

these observations are not new, and we look forward to discussing these and other cross-cutting 

matters in the Committee and how these recommendations can best be addressed. 
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